
 

Your school canteen is under new management.  Catering For Schools Pty Ltd is excited to be opening your school 

canteen from 25th October.  You will see some familiar staff faces but also some new faces.  The menu is new, and 

we try and keep prices as low as possible.  

http://www.flexischools.com.au/parents

